
From: registrar
To: Janet Sakauye
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2021-0041
Date: Thursday, September 23, 2021 5:29:55 PM

 From: webmaster@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Monday, September 20, 2021 8:12 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-09-20

-- Case Number --
EB-2021-0041

-- Name --

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
As a mature student turned london local, hydro is already a huge part of my monthly spending. The housing market
is already skyrocketing in London and I fear increasing rates on basic services like these will make our city even
harder to afford.

-- Attachment --




